
Corunna Middle School - Virtual Learning Updates - November 9, 2020 
 

Thank you! 

First, I would like to thank everyone for your understanding and support as we have moved to virtual learning.    

Again, this decision was made due to a staffing issue.  Unfortunately, substitute teachers are very difficult to 

find these days, and we needed more than were available.  We look forward to offering face-to-face learning on 

November 23! 

 

Chromebooks  

If you still need a Chromebook for your student to use during online learning, please click on the link to request 

one:  https://forms.gle/BZyN2raTMi8NTSSH6  The office is open from 7:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. for Chromebook 

pick-up.  Parents can use the canopy/main entrance to enter the office and pick up the device.  Adults entering 

the building will need to complete a health screening form at the door. 

 

Other Student Items 

Our building will be open Monday-Friday from 7:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Students are allowed to come into the 

building and go to their lockers and classrooms to gather materials they may need to continue learning from 

home.  Students should also enter the building using the canopy/main entrance but do not need to complete 

the health screening form. 

 

Office Hours 

To help navigate online learning for all of our students, teachers will be offering Office Hours throughout the 

day to help answer questions students might have about the lessons/assignments being pushed out in Google 

Classroom.  Each teacher will be available for two 45 minute sessions in which students can join the Google 

Meet to get help.  These are not required but are strongly recommended for students who need help.  Teachers 

can also be reached by email if additional support is needed. 

 

Office Hours will be offered Monday - Thursday during various scheduled times from 9:00 a.m. - 2:45 p.m.  

Please click on the link below to access specific times and specific links to join the sessions with the teachers to 

ask questions. 
 

CMS Office Hours Link 

 

School Meals Available for Pick-up 

If you would like to pick-up free meals during our virtual learning weeks, please click on the following link to 

sign up.  Sign-up for Free Meals During Virtual Learning 

 

 

 

https://forms.gle/BZyN2raTMi8NTSSH6
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1md5N8XBksfVtrk8NowyFn0VADyDKgAAtxSvRpyISCAQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfv7WsHhj_-0KccAK2012y0sSFdROwIOM-vZ9WuJsmj-Moz2g/viewform?usp=sf_link

